
Alternate Delegate/ Forum Coordinator
AWSC Report March 24, 2012

Since starting the position of Alternate Delegate I have welcomed one meeting located in 
Utica, NY.   I sent them a welcome letter, Forum Magazine and Order form, and a 
Registration Form for the upcoming Spring Convention in Chautauqua, NY.  I gave them 
information about the New York North Website and the Northern Highlights.  I will do this 
for all new meeting that I welcome.

I have also joined the WSO –E-Communities for Forum Coordinators and at this time there 
are no updates to report about the Forum.  I will keep people informed when I receive any 
information through this venue.

I do hope that you will follow my Forum Reports in the Northern Highlights as this is a 
way for me to generate interest in the Forum.  This is a wonderful tool of Recovery and I 
do hope we all are using it.

I will supply order forms at all AWSC and Assemblies & Conventions so that people will 
have the opportunity to subscribe.  Sometimes we will act on something if we have the 
right information in front of us.

Please consider putting a table display and order forms up at any Days of Sharing’s, 
Anniversary Meeting or other Special Events in order to make it possible to people to learn 
about the Forum.  

Have you subscribed yet? 

 I would encourage All  Officers, Coordinators, DR’s and GR’s to subscribe to  their 
own Personal copy of the Forum so that we might encourage by example our 
Members to also do the same.

In Service,

Diane C.


